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Laws & guidelines need to be amended to stop puppy farming & stricter controls need to be in 
place to be a registered breeder. These stricter controls need to address advertising, who should 
be the independent body involved in vetting these breeders to limit corruption & more 
constraints around transporting animals from the breeders to the purchaser to reduce stress, 
Anzio & deaths. 
 
A puppy mill is an inhumane high-volume dog breeding facility that churns out puppies for 
profit, ignoring the needs of the pups and their mothers. Dogs from puppy mills are often sick 
and unsocialized. ... Mother dogs spend their entire lives in cramped cages with little to no 
personal attention. There are dozens of white papers on how genetically affected these dogs are. 
 
The public are being scammed by breeders who sell animals via pet shops, the paper & online. 
Stricter controls on how to purchase will keep bloodlines more pure, less animals that carry 
genetic faults & less animals being dumped as you would really want a pedigree animal to run the 
gauntlet of regulations to purchase. This in turn will stop people who are in it just for the money 
abusing animals as a money spinner & not interested in any welfare or breeding issues. 


